
Question on Notice 
 

No. 400 
 

Asked on Tuesday 20 April 2021 
 

MR A POWELL asked the Deputy Premier and Minister for State Development, 
Infrastructure, Local Government and Planning (HON S MILES) – 
 
 
QUESTION: 
 
Will the Deputy Premier detail the timeframe for the pending review of the South East 
Queensland Regional Plan and, if that timeframe won’t see the review completed within 
two years, will the Deputy Premier consider specific amendments sooner? 
 
 
ANSWER: 
Regional plans are reviewed generally every five to seven years.  The South East 
Queensland Regional Plan 2017 (ShapingSEQ), which was released in August 2017, 
states that a review of ShapingSEQ will see a new plan delivered between 2022 and 
2024. Amendments to regional plans are not considered outside of a review.  
 


